
 

Stockton Home Safety Association 
 
A meeting of Stockton Home Safety Association was held on Tuesday, 11th May, 
2010. 
 
Present:   Cllr Mrs Ann Cains(Chair), Mrs L Provett(Vice-CHair) Cllr Dick Cains, Cllr Aidan Cockerill 
 
Officers:  Mr F. Russell(Trading Standards), Miss K.Wannop(LD) 
 
Also in attendance:   None 
 
Apologies:   Cllr Julia Cherrett, Mr I. McHugh(Fire Authority) Mrs Weatherall(SDAG), Mr Redfern(RSVP) 
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Appointment of Chair 
 
Nominations were received for the appointment of Chair. 
 
RESOLVED that Cllr Ann Cains be appointed as Chair of the Stockton Home 
Safety Association for the municipal year 2010/2011. 
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Appointment of Vice-Chair 
 
Nominations were received for the appointment of Vice-Chair 
 
RESOLVED that Laura Provett be appointed as Vice-Chair of the Stockton 
Home Safety Association for the municpal year 2010/2011. 
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Declarations of Interest 
 
There were no declarations of interest. 
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Minutes of the Meeting held on 30th March 2010 
 
Consideration was given to the minutes of the meeting held on 30th March 
2010. 
 
CONCLUDED that the minutes of the meeting held on 30th March 2010 be 
forwarded to Council for consideration. 
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Doorstoppers 
 
Trevor Redfern was not present. 
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No Cold Calling Zones 
 
Members requested a copy of the criteria used when applying for No Cold 
Calling Zones. Frankie Russell (Trading Standards) explained that he had an 
idea to have calendars made to go in the information packs with Home Safety 
messages on, it was noted that prices be sought and discussed at the next 
meeting. 
 
CONCLUDED that the information be noted. 
 

SHS Falls Day 
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Members were updated that plans for Falls Day were still being put in place. 
The Chair was still trying to find some reasonably priced LED push on lights, 
Frankie Russell was also going to look into this. The Chair has found some Falls 
related coaster design which could be printed to also give away at later events, 
Members agreed this was a good idea and be looked into. 
 
 
CONCLUDED that the information be noted. 
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Report of Secretary 
 
The Secretary had nothing to report. 
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Report of Children's Centre Officer 
 
The Children's Centre Officer informed the Association that the Safe at Home 
Scheme was now working as they wanted it to with the equipment being 
installed within the 20 days 90% of the time. It was noted that they were getting 
more calls from the affluent areas. It was asked if statistics on the number of 
accidents at home could be provided. 
 
CONCLUDED that the information be noted. 
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Report of Fire Officer 
 
The Fire Officer was not present. 
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Report of Police Officer 
 
The Police Officer was not present. 
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Report of Trading Standards 
 
The Trading Standards Officer informed the Association of some bogus builders 
who were trying to charge large amounts of money for work. Tests were going 
to be carried out on a range of barbeques to make sure they were safe. 
 
CONCLUDED that the information be noted. 
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Meeting Dates 10/11 
 
The Association agreed the following meeting dates for the year:- 
 
15th June 2010  
27th July 2010  
7th September 2010  
19th October 2010  
30th November 2010  
11th January 2011  
22nd February 2011 
 

 



 

 
  


